
 

 
 

 

 

March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Ramadan Provision 

 

This year the Ramadan month begins on Wednesday 22nd March. As a fundamental pillar in Islam 

and religious obligation that many Muslims take part in, we wish to support those students observing 

Ramadan. 

 

For students who do choose to fast, student libraries in both Runnymede and Bletchley are open at 

break and lunch times as a space away from school dining halls. In addition to this, there is a 

designated prayer room in the Runnymede building which is available to students who wish to 

perform prayer at a slightly later time during the school lunch break. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Ramadan provision, please do not hesitate to contact me: 

Chloe.coleman@castlerock.org.uk 

 

I would like to take the opportunity to wish everyone Ramadan Mubarak. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs C Coleman  

Subject Lead of Religious Studies 
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